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Outlines and Highlights for Management Control Systems
Cram101 Textbook Reviews 2010-12 Never HIGHLIGHT a Book
Again! Virtually all of the testable terms, concepts,
persons, places, and events from the textbook are
included. Cram101 Just the FACTS101 studyguides give all
of the outlines, highlights, notes, and quizzes for your
textbook with optional online comprehensive practice
tests. Only Cram101 is Textbook Specific. Accompanys:

9780273708018 .
Performance Measurement and Management Control Marc J.
Epstein 2010-04-01 In 2001, we gathered a group of
researchers in Nice, France to focus discussion on
performance measurement and management control.
Following the success of that conference, we held
subsequent conferences in 2003, 2005, 2007, and 2009.
This title contains some of the exemplary papers that
were presented at the most recent conference.
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Performance Measurement and Management Control Marc J.
Epstein 2016-06-03 Volume 31 of Studies in Managerial
and Financial Accounting (SMFA) covers contemporary
issues in performance measurement and management
control. These papers are taken from 8th Conference On
Performance Measurement And Management Control 2015. The
topic of this edition is contemporary issues in
performance measurement and management control. This is
a broad topic by design with the intent of reporting on
important research and issues relevant today. For
example, papers in the book explore the following:
Performance measurement and management control in
emerging markets; the use of social and or informal
controls; Linkages between creativity, innovation, and
control; Innovative control practices in healthcare;
Behavioral effects of alternative incentive schemes;
Performance evaluation for different organizational
designs; Performance measurement in high-performing
firms.
Management Control Systems and Cross-Cultural Research
Michael Hanzlick 2015-01-31 A fundamental challenge that
management faces in the twenty-first century is how to
exercise adequate control, i. e. how to guide and direct
the behaviour of their subordinates. With increasing
globalisation firms witness a cross-cultural impact too.
Of particular interest is the question of whether to use
the standardized form of control similar to the home
base of firms or whether to adapt their control
practices to the local specificities. Given the meagre
state of the literature in management control with a
cross-cultural emphasis, this study addresses a real
world problem, namely the question whether management
control practices are configured similarly or
differently across cultures. Relying on a generalized

industry sample across four countries (Belgium, Canada,
Germany and Poland), this study sought to shed light on
one of the more intriguing questions – “does culture
matter” – for specific control areas, in particular for
performance measurement, performance evaluation and
reward systems. The theoretical foundations are grounded
in the cultural framework of the GLOBE project
accompanied by thoughts of new institutionalism,
stakeholder theory and contingency thoughts. Hypotheses
are tested by mean comparisons (ANOVA, ANCOVA). The
empirical findings highlight cultural differences for a
broader set of control practices and deliver new
insights into the intersection of culture and management
control. This dissertation crafts a novel topic with
high relevance for both researchers and practitioners.
The study demonstrates areas for which management
control practices should be adapted to the local needs
and areas for which those practices could be harmonized
in the whole company. This monograph stresses some areas
in which future empirical cross-cultural research can
benefit, and some areas where conceptual thoughts could
be advanced.
Integrating Performance and Risk in a Management Control
System Claudia Presti 2021-11-15 This book presents a
theoretical and empirical framework to interpret the
possible configurations of the integration between
performance management and risk management systems as
part of management control systems. The book provides an
overview of the development paths of these three
systems, outlining the evolution and the current
development of these disciplines, highlighting emerging
issues and providing some original considerations. The
author uses both an inductive and deductive approach in
shaping the proposed framework, and includes the
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perspective of practitioners and academics on the topic.
Based on a multiple case study in listed companies and a
survey administered to small and medium enterprises,
this book provides readers with valuable insights to
adapt the proposed framework in different business
contexts.
Controlling Strategy Christopher S. Chapman 2005-06-09
Ideas about the role of management accounting systems in
a firm's strategy have changed in recent years, and this
book explores the ways in which this has happened.
Management control systems have frequently been seen as
irrelevant to strategy, or even damaging. Controlling
Strategy draws out the various ways in which management
control systems can build and sustain valuable strategic
roles. The book explores topics such as: *Strategic
measurement; *Strategic data analysis; *The Balanced
Scorecard; *Capital budgeting; *Strategy coordination;
Written as an introduction to the strategic role of
management control systems Controlling Strategy provides
a synthesis of important work in the fields of strategy
and management accounting. Academics and Advanced
Students of Accounting, Strategy, or Management Studies
will find the book an indispensable guide to this area.
Management Control Theory A.J. Berry 2019-05-23 First
published in 1998, this volume of readings provides an
overview of the development of the study of Management
Control theory over the past 35 years. The period
encompasses the publication of a major and seminal text
by Anthony and Dearden in 1965, which acted as a
touchstone in defining the range and scope of management
control systems. This laid management control’s
foundations in accounting-based mechanisms of control,
an element which has been seen as both a strength and a
constraint. A good deal of work has followed, providing

both a development of the tradition as well as a
critique. In this volume we attempt to provide a range
of readings which will illustrate the variety of
possibilities that are available to researchers,
scholars and practitioners in the area. The readings
illustrate the view that sees control as goal directed
and integrative. They go on to explore the idea of
control as adaption, consider its relationship with
social structure and survey the effects of the interplay
between the organisation and the environment. The essays
included are not intended to lead the reader through a
well-ordered argument which concludes with a well
reasoned view of how management control should be.
Instead it seeks to illustrate the many questions which
have been posed but not answered and to open up agendas
for future research.
Business Performance Measurement and Management Paolo
Taticchi 2010-01-22 Measuring and managing the
performance of a business is one of the most genuine
desires of management. Balanced scorecard, the
performance prism and activity-based management are the
most popular frameworks in this setting. Based on the
findings of R.G. Eccles’ acclaimed "Performance
Measurement Manifesto (1991)" this book introduces new
contexts and themes of application and presents emerging
research areas related to business performance
measurement and management, e.g. SMEs and
sustainability. As a result of the 1st International
Summer School Piero Lunghi on "Perspectives of Business
Performance Management" this book is written both for
students and academics, as well as for practitioners
looking for new, yet proven ways to measure and manage
business performance.
Organizational Control Sim B. Sitkin 2010-09-16
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Organization scholars have long acknowledged that
control processes are integral to the way in which
organizations function. While control theory research
spans many decades and draws on several rich traditions,
theoretical limitations have kept it from generating
consistent and interpretable empirical findings and from
reaching consensus concerning the nature of key
relationships. This book reveals how we can overcome
such problems by synthesising diverse, yet
complementary, streams of control research into a
theoretical framework and empirical tests that more
fully describe how types of control mechanisms (e.g.,
the use of rules, norms, direct supervision or
monitoring) aimed at particular control targets (e.g.,
input, behavior, output) are applied within particular
types of control systems (i.e., market, clan,
bureaucracy, integrative). Written by a team of
distinguished scholars, this book not only sheds light
on the long-neglected phenomenon of organizational
control, it also provides important directions for
future research.
Management Control Systems Kenneth A. Merchant 2007 With
its unique range of international case studies, reallife examples and comprehensive coverage of the latest
management control-related tools and techniques, this
second edition of Management Control Systems is the
ideal guide to this complex and multidimensional
subject.
Performance Measurement and Control Systems for
Implementing Strategy Text and Cases: Pearson New
International Edition PDF eBook Robert Simons 2013-08-27
For undergraduate Management Control Systems courses and
other MBA Management Accounting and Control electives.
This book represents an innovative approach to

management control systems, based on the latest research
and practice. Using a carefully integrated structure, it
shows how today's managers use both financial and nonfinancial controls to drive strategies of profitable
growth in rapidly changing markets. The full text
downloaded to your computer With eBooks you can: search
for key concepts, words and phrases make highlights and
notes as you study share your notes with friends eBooks
are downloaded to your computer and accessible either
offline through the Bookshelf (available as a free
download), available online and also via the iPad and
Android apps. Upon purchase, you will receive via email
the code and instructions on how to access this product.
Time limit The eBooks products do not have an expiry
date. You will continue to access your digital ebook
products whilst you have your Bookshelf installed.
Performance Measurement, Evaluation, and Incentives
William J Bruns 1992 Performance Appraisal Program as it
evolved since its inception in 1978; Merchant and
Riccaboni look at the implementation of incentive
compensation by the Fiat Group in Italy; Otley
concentrates on the introduction of incentive
compensation to the branch network major British bank;
Baker and Wruck discuss change in incentives that were
introduced after a leveraged buyout; and Bento and
Ferreira appraise the importance of organizational
culture to evaluation and.
Levers Of Organization Design Robert Simons 2005-07-25
The design of an organization--the accountability system
that defines roles, rights, and responsibilities
throughout the firm--has a direct impact on the
performance of every employee. Yet, few leaders devote
focused attention to how this design is chosen,
implemented, and adjusted over time. Robert Simons

management-control-systems-performance-measurement-evaluation-and-incentives-3rd-edition-financial-times-prentice-hall-3rd-third-edition-by-merchant-kenneth-van-der-stede-wim-published-by-prentice-hall-2011

4/10

Downloaded from sher-bit.com on October 6, 2022 by guest

argues that by viewing design as a powerful and
proactive management lever--rather than an inevitable
outcome of corporate evolution--leaders can maximize
productivity across every level of the organization.
Levers of Organization Design presents a new design
theory based on four key yet often underrated
categories: customer definition, critical performance
variables, creative tension, and commitment to mission.
Building from these core areas, Simons lays out a stepby-step process leaders can follow to create structures
and accountability systems that positively influence how
people do their work, where they focus their attention,
and how their activities can be aligned to contribute to
overall strategic goals. He also introduces four levers
of organizational design--unit configuration, diagnostic
control systems, interactive networks, and
responsibility to others--that leaders can manipulate to
improve overall organizational efficiency and
effectiveness vastly. For anyone accountable for
measuring and managing performance, this book shows how
good design can become an organization's roadmap to
success. Robert Simons is the Charles M. Williams
Professor of Business Administration in the accounting &
control area at Harvard Business School.
Oxford Handbook of Strategy Implementation University
Distinguished Professor Emeritus Distinguished Research
Fellow Michael A Hitt 2017-03-02 Good strategies can
fail because they are poorly implemented. Behind this
straightforward statement is a complex reality. This
innovative volume explores various aspects of strategy
implementation, a process that is as challenging as it
is important. For strategies to be implemented
effectively, firms must have the right resources and
capabilities available. Available resources must be

integrated in ways that create the capabilities needed
and then those capabilities must be leveraged to
effectively implement the strategy in order to create
and sustain a competitive advantage. This handbook
focuses on how strategy implementation is influenced by
resources and governance, human capital and management
of it, and accounting-based control systems. It examines
how the dynamic, competitive, and international
environment increases the importance of knowledge and
its acquisition, effective governance as a signal of
proper incentives, the interaction of legality and
legitimacy, and the connections between compliance and
enforcement. Because people implement the strategies
through the completion of their job tasks and
achievement of their job-related goals, the second
section explores how changes in workforce demographics
have influenced and may influence strategy. Major
factors include the greater proportion of older workers
and the increasing role women play in leadership.
Acquiring, developing, and having a motivated work force
is critical to implementation, whether and how best
practices spread is explored, as is the effectiveness of
setting goals. Controlling managerial behavior plays a
critical role in the implementation of strategies, and
is the focus of the third section on accounting-based
control systems. These can be helpful both in
identifying inappropriate behaviors and in promoting
positive managerial actions to achieve desired financial
outcomes. They can also encourage experimentation and
creativity. The effectiveness of accounting and
accountability systems is influenced by four dimensions,
including the intended users, standards of compliance,
enforcement criteria, and the assurance process.
Performance Measurement and Management Control Marc J.
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Epstein 2008 This book discusses the organizational
processes and structural barriers to the diffusion and
adoptions of innovations. In this chapter, we address
the question of why innovations fail?; addresses the
organizational learning strategies of adoption and
diffusion of process innovation approaches; presents the
theoretical framework of organizational learning and
process innovations; covers the four typologies of
innovations in detail and research questions relating to
these four typologies; compares mechanistic and organic
innovations, and organizational development (OD) and
organizational transformation (OT) innovations;
elaborates the organizational learning framework by
incorporating the two stages in sociological theories of
process innovations: adoption and diffusion.
Performance Measurement and Management Control Antonio
Davila 2012-06-08 In addition to the three plenary
sessions, this volume contains some of the exemplary
papers that were presented at the 2011 conference;
representing a collection of leading research in
management control and performance measurement and
providing a significant contribution to the growing
literature in the area.
Performance Measurement and Management Control Marc J.
Epstein 2018-09-07 This volume contains exemplary papers
that were presented at the 2017 Conference on
Performance Measurement and Management Control in Nice,
France, by researchers in the field from North America,
South America, Africa, Europe, and Asia.
International Financial Reporting Alan Melville 2019
'International Financial Reporting' delivers a focused,
user-friendly introduction to international financial
reporting and how to implement the IASB standards for
undergraduate students. With more than 140 countries in

the world now using international financial reporting
standards (IFRSr Standards), knowledge of the standards
issued by the International Accounting Standards Board
(IASBr) is vital to students' success in financial
accounting. Melville's International Financial Reporting
employs a practical, applied approach in exploring and
explaining the key international standards. With a focus
on how to implement the standards, this text delivers a
focused, user-friendly introduction to international
financial reporting. Renowned for clear and concise
language, this seventh edition brings the book
completely up-to-date with international standards
issued as of 1 January 2019.
Guidelines for the Evaluation and Control of Lead-based
Paint Hazards in Housing 1995
Fundamentals of Management Control Françoise Giraud
2011-08-26 Cet ouvrage, version anglaise de Les
fondamentaux du contrôle de gestion, présente de façon
structurée la démarche à suivre pour réussir le pilotage
de la performance en mettant en évidence la dimension
managériale.
Management Control Systems Kenneth Merchant 2017-04-21
This best-selling and market-leading text gives students
a thorough understanding of the core concepts and key
topics of management control and related performance
measurement and incentive systems, processes, and
critical trade-offs in their design and use, employing a
wide range of international case studies and real life
examples. The full text downloaded to your computer With
eBooks you can: search for key concepts, words and
phrases make highlights and notes as you study share
your notes with friends eBooks are downloaded to your
computer and accessible either offline through the
Bookshelf (available as a free download), available
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online and also via the iPad and Android apps. Upon
purchase, you'll gain instant access to this eBook. Time
limit The eBooks products do not have an expiry date.
You will continue to access your digital ebook products
whilst you have your Bookshelf installed.
Measuring Performance and Benchmarking Project
Management at the Department of Energy National Research
Council 2005-08-01 In 1997, Congress, in the conference
report, H.R. 105-271, to the FY1998 Energy and Water
Development Appropriation Bill, directed the National
Research Council (NRC) to carry out a series of
assessments of project management at the Department of
Energy (DOE). The final report in that series noted that
DOE lacked an objective set of measures for assessing
project management quality. The department set up a
committee to develop performance measures and
benchmarking procedures and asked the NRC for assistance
in this effort. This report presents information and
guidance for use as a first step toward development of a
viable methodology to suit DOEâ€™s needs. It provides a
number of possible performance measures, an analysis of
the benchmarking process, and a description ways to
implement the measures and benchmarking process.
Corporate Financial Management Glen Arnold 2008 Go
undercover and explore how finance theory works in
practice with Corporate Financial Management, fourth
edition. Find out how financial decisions are made
within a firm, how projects are appraised to make
investment decisions, how to evaluate risk and return,
where to raise finance from and how, ultimately, to
create value.
Performance Measurement and Management Control Marc J.
Epstein 2018-09-07 This volume contains exemplary papers
that were presented at the 2017 Conference on

Performance Measurement and Management Control in Nice,
France, by researchers in the field from North America,
South America, Africa, Europe, and Asia.
MBA for Healthcare Joseph S. Sanfilippo 2016 Offering a
unique exploration of healthcare-oriented business
training and insight, MBA for Healthcare provides
readers with an invaluable tool in the rapidly-changing
healthcare industry today. This book is designed with
healthcare providers at all levels of practice, so that
they can promptly acquire both basic and advanced
knowledge regarding the business aspects of medicine.
Program Evaluation and Performance Measurement James C.
McDavid 2012-10-25 Program Evaluation and Performance
Measurement: An Introduction to Practice, Second Edition
offers an accessible, practical introduction to program
evaluation and performance measurement for public and
non-profit organizations, and has been extensively
updated since the first edition. Using examples, it
covers topics in a detailed fashion, making it a useful
guide for students as well as practitioners who are
participating in program evaluations or constructing and
implementing performance measurement systems. Authors
James C. McDavid, Irene Huse, and Laura R. L. Hawthorn
guide readers through conducting quantitative and
qualitative program evaluations, needs assessments,
cost-benefit and cost-effectiveness analyses, as well as
constructing, implementing and using performance
measurement systems. The importance of professional
judgment is highlighted throughout the book as an
intrinsic feature of evaluation practice.
Business Performance Measurement Andy Neely 2002-03-07 A
multidisciplinary book on performance measurement that
will appeal to students, researchers and managers.
The Audit Process Iain Gray 2007-03 This is a key
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textbook for specialist students of accounting and
finance, either undergraduate or professional, taking a
first course in auditing. In this fourth edition the
authors continue to provide a refreshing, imaginative
and thorough introduction to the audit process, with a
rational and coherent foundation for the appreciation of
auditing practice. This Revised ISA edition is entirely
up to date with changes post-Enron, with new
international auditing standards and IFRS replacing UK
accounting standards for the first time.With the aid of
numerous examples, case studies and questions, The Audit
Process: Principles, Practice and Cases provides a
realistic and thought-provoking insight into the
individual components of the auditing process in the
context of the entire audit. A major strength of the
book is its questioning approach, designed to encourage
the student to interact with the material.
The Routledge Companion to Performance Management and
Control Elaine Harris 2017-08-15 Performance management
is key to the ongoing success of any organisation,
allowing it to meet its strategic objectives by
designing and implementing management control systems.
This book goes beyond the usual discussion of
performance management in accounting and finance, to
consider strategic management, human behaviour and
performance management in different countries and
contexts. With a global mix of world-renowned
researchers, this book systematically covers the what,
the who, the where and the why of performance management
and control (PMC) systems. A comprehensive, state-ofthe-art collection edited by a leading expert in the
field, this book is a vital resource for all scholars,
students and researchers with an interest in business,
management and accounting.

Management Control Systems Robert Newton Anthony 2001
Management Control Systems 10/e builds on strengths from
prior editions by offering a rich diversity of cases
balanced with current material. The primary market for
Management Control Systems is an MBA level elective in
control systems. The text may also be appropriate for
advanced managerial accounting courses and/or MBA-level
cost accounting courses with an emphasis on management
control. The text is organized to develop insights and
analytical skills related to how managers go about
designing, implementing, and using planning and control
systems to implement strategies.
Performance Measurement and Management Malcolm Smith
2005-04-09 Management accountancy has a dynamic role to
play in the competitive strategy of modern global
businesses. This book sets out key strategic principles
and then assesses how management accountancy can affect
and direct these strategies. Engaging case studies
reveal how theories and concepts translate into real
business practice. Throughout, the book emphasizes: how accounting initiatives can trigger assessment and
improvement of performance management - the importance
of managerial decision making to good business practice
- how today's management accountancy measures against
current research Written for advanced undergraduate,
postgraduate and MBA students taking courses on
management accounting and performance measurement and
management, the book will be also of interest to
management and business consultants, professional
accountants and accounting academics.
Performance Measurement Kenneth Merchant 2011-06-16 This
book provides a concise overview of the field of
performance measurement. The book discusses market,
financial, and nonfinancial measures of performance and
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stylized combinations of those measures. It describes
general principles of measurement that can be applied to
all organizational settings and all levels of analysis
within those organizations (i.e., corporate, division,
department, individual). The book provides examples and
evidence about what can go wrong if the wrong
measurement choices are made. It concludes with some
normative advice that managers can use when making their
performance measurement choices.
Management Control Systems - A Review Erik R. Strauss
2015 The purpose of this paper is to review analytical
conceptualizations of management control systems (MCS)
that have been developed in the academic literature. By
means of a systematic review (Tranfield et al. in Br. J.
Manag. 14: 207-222, 2003), a comprehensive analysis that
encompasses both textbook approaches and research papers
is provided. As a result, this article presents a
landscape of possible MCS understandings. For the
selection of textbooks a survey among accounting
researchers and a syllabi search were conducted (Hoffjan
and Wömpener in Schmalenbach Bus. Rev., 58: 234-258,
2006). Merchant and Van der Stede (Management control
systems: Performance measurement, evaluation and
incentives, 2nd edn. Prentice Hall, Harlow, 2003),
Anthony and Govindarajan (Management control systems,
12th edn. McGraw-Hill, Boston, 2007), and Simons
(Performance measurement and control systems for
implementing strategy. Pearson, Upper Saddle River,
2000) as the three top-ranked textbooks were analyzed
and used to generate criteria for the subsequent
identification of relevant articles. Additional
conceptual papers were included in the analysis.
Accordingly, this paper contributes to the management
control literature by presenting a review of analytical

conceptualizations of MCS. In contrast to previous
reviews, we compare analytical concepts of MCS at
different categories such as definitions, purposes,
types, and frameworks. Moreover, our review was
conducted in a systematic manner, i.e. it follows a
transparent and thorough process and, by doing this, it
complements prior not primarily objective reviews.
Finally, we outline a map of the fragmented MCS
landscape.
Management Control Systems 4th Edition Kenneth Merchant
2017-01-17
Modern Management Control Systems Kenneth A. Merchant
1998 Provides a comprehensive, real-world presentation
of management control systems (MCS) through 60 actual
case studies. Capturing the complex real world that
managers face when using MCS, this book presents a rich
and diverse selection of recent, actual cases,
addressing both the problems confronting those companies
and the solutions they devised. It is designed to help
readers develop thinking processes to guide them through
decisions and help them develop problem-finding and
problem resolution skills. While it focuses on the use
and effects of "financial results controls" it also
describes situations where financial controls are not
effective and discusses alternatives that managers can
use in those situations. The book also includes a
complete chapter on ethical issues. An essential
reference for any professional manager in virtually any
organization.
21st Century Economics Bruno S. Frey 2019-07-09
Economics is a science that can contribute substantial
powerful and fresh insights! This book collects essays
by leading academics that evaluate the scholarly
importance of contemporary economic ideas and concepts,
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thus providing valuable knowledge about the present
state of economics and its progress. This compilation of
short essays helps readers interested in economics to
identify 21st century economic ideas that should be read
and remembered. The authors state their personal opinion
on what matters most in contemporary economics and
reveal its fascinating and creative sides.
Levers of Control Robert Simons 1994-11-01 Based on a
ten-year examination of control systems in over 50 U.S.
businesses, this book broadens the definition of control
and establishes a critical bridge between the
disciplines of strategy and accounting and control. In
addition to the more traditional diagnostic control
systems, Simons identifies three new control systems
that allow strategic change: belief systems that
communicate core values and provide inspiration and
direction, boundary systems that frame the strategic
domain and define the limits of freedom, and interactive
systems that provide flexibility in adapting to
competitive environments and encourage organizational
learning. These four control systems, according to
Simons, will provide managers with the basic levers for
pursuing strategic objectives.
Best Practices in Management Accounting G. Gregoriou
2011-12-15 Management accounting has undergone
significant evolution moving away from rigid budgeting

programs and static output measures to comprehensive
approaches of value identification and measurement. The
book provides case studies, commentary and analysis from
international experts in management accounting across
the contemporary focus areas.
Management Control and Uncertainty M. Association
2014-11-25 Management Control and Uncertainty recognizes
that all control takes place under conditions of
uncertainty: it does now, and it always has done. In
this edited collection, the contributing authors examine
different aspects of management control systems in the
modern world whilst paying more explicit attention to
the ubiquitous nature of uncertainty
Risk Profile Contingent Analysis of Management Control
Systems Peter Göstl 2019-10-01 This study contributes to
an existing and growing body of literature in the field
of management accounting and control concerned with
implications from increased uncertainty on MCS design
and use. It is found that the choice of MCS reflects the
firm’s risk profile, and that firms that choose MCS
design and use better suited to their risk profile
perform better than others. Using data from a survey of
362 Chief Executive Officers, this study yields a model
of fit that enables the stimulation of selective
improvements and helps to achieve a competitive
advantage.
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